

SECRETARY OF STATE CABINET

No. DEICP/R /19700/ 14. 04. 2021

To: Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee Secretariat Ms. Fiona Marshall - Secretary to the Compliance Committee e-mail: aarhus.compliance@un.org

Cc: Permanent Mission of Romania to the UN Office and other international organizations in Geneva e-mail:mission.romania@romaniaunog.org

Re: Letter dated 6 July 2021 regarding the draft report elaborated by the ACCC on the progress made by Romania to implement Decision VI/8h

Dear Chair of the Compliance Committee,

Dear Ms. Marshall,

Further to the Compliance Committee's letter of 6 July 2021 and after our participation to the open session of the Committee's 71st meeting held on-line (9 July 2021), we have the pleasure to convey to you our comments on the draft report prepared by the ACCC.

Please find in the annex to this letter Romania's comments and proposals on certain paragraphs of the ACCC's draft report.

We hope that our comments will be taken into account to the greatest extent possible and we remain open for cooperation with the Compliance Committee further on.

Sincerely yours,

ECRETARY OF STATE

Róbert-Eugen SZÉP